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Hooray! Time for UCA!
It’s that time of year again—our annual United Catholics Appeal is
underway, and we need your help to reach our parish goal. This
year’s theme is “Rebuild My Church” with an emphasis on
vocations.
We need your help to rebuild the Church—not with bricks and
mortar, but by supporting our priests, deacons and people. Your
generous contribution will help strengthen our parish and our entire
diocese in this important mission.
We’ve made it easier than ever to give. Simply go to:
amarillodiocese.org or scan the QR code below to be taken directly
to the donation page, where you can make your pledge and gift.
Some of you may have received an email verifying your ongoing
support (an option you may have selected last year). Or you can
return your completed pledge card to the Parish Office as soon as
possible.

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Blue Tape – Good Sign (repeat)
If you’re wondering why blue painter’s tape is dangling from
various surfaces in our newly constructed and renovated buildings,
we have begun our “punch list” of things that need attention
before the contractors fold up their ladders and move to their next
project. While we still have some big things to do, like parking lots,
courtyard, landscaping, and reinforcement columns installed in the
older buildings, the light on the horizon is unveiling itself as a light
on a hill. Keep praying and paying so that we can vanquish the debt.
And be careful that the blue tape doesn’t stick to you on your visits
to St. Ann’s.

Stewardship of Treasure: May 24 - 25, 2025
 Cash/Checks:  $7,683.92

Online:  $3,714.29
Total:  $11,398.21
Caritas: $2,081.76

Thank you for your trust in God’s provision!

Monday, June 2
Tuesday, June 3           
9:00 a.m.                       Quilting Ministry
5:30 p.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                       (For +Catherine Huseman by Ken & Anita 
                                       Fischbacher)
6:00 p.m.                       Rosary after Mass
Wednesday, June 4   
8:00 a.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                       (For +Ruth Coulter by Mike & Carol Coulter) 
8:30 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.    Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament
10:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.  Senior Enrichment Program
Thursday, June 5        
5:30 p.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                         (For +Mickey Brisendine by St. Martha’s)
5:30 p.m.                       Holy Family Circle Meeting
Friday, June 6              
10:00 a.m.                      Mom’s Group
12:15 p.m.                     Holy Eucharist
                                           (For +Philomena Rozario by Vanitha Rozario)                              
Saturday, June 7           Anointing of the Sick After Mass
3:30 p.m.                       Confession
4:30 p.m.                       First Saturday Rosary- Chapel
5:00 p.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                       (For Bob & Pat Roland by Vickie Halsey)
Sunday, June 8              Anointing of the Sick After Each Mass
9:00 a.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                       (For Tom Wilhelm Rick by Vernon Wilhelm)
11:30 a.m.                     Holy Eucharist
                                       (For The People of God)      

                           Looking Ahead....
June 9                           KofC Officer Meeting
June 10                         St. Martha’s Meeting
                                       New Eucharistic Minister Training
June 11                         SodPoodles Game- See Flyer
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St. Ann’s Parish Family is a dynamic Catholic community in Canyon, Texas that serves God and neighbor by knowing and sharing our gifts through
Christ-centered liturgy, faith formation, spirituality, and intentional togetherness in the sacramental life.

Next Week at St. Ann’s 
June 2 - 8

(Any changes to this schedule will be announced via Flocknote)

Fr. Scott

Adoration of the

Blessed Sacrament
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 4
8:30 AM - 8:00 PM

https://amarillodiocese.org/uca,


Kaitlin Berry 
Derrick Martin

--this year’s recipients of the $1000 scholarships
sponsored by the Ladies of St. Ann’s and the St. Ann’s
Knights of Columbus.
May God continue to bless you as you begin this new
chapter in your life!

Stewardship Corner
Do you have a willing heart and a sweet tooth? We need you!

Stewardship means giving your time and talent—
and we’ve got a fun way for you to get involved:

Youth Ice Cream Churn-Off – June 8 @  6:30 PM
Enter a flavor or just come for the treats! Support our youth AND enjoy

homemade ice cream? Yes, please! Join the fun, serve with joy.
 #ParishLife #Stewardship #SweetService

Blessing of VehiclesBlessing of Vehicles
Got Jesus – will travel. As we put every aspect of our lives under the
protection of God, our parish will host a blessing of cars, SUVs, trucks,
RV’s, boats, motorcycles, etc. on the weekend of June 7-8 after each
Mass. Please watch for signs that day and follow those instructions. Your
vehicle will be blessed and you will receive a new parish sticker for your
car window as well as  a little something for the inside.

Summer Camp
Our summer camp registration and payment link are
now available on the parish website. The early bird 
price is $300 per person until June 15 & after that it is $325 until the July 15
registration deadline.  If you have any questions about the registration
process please email identitycatholiccamps@gmail.com or you can call
Angela Asbill at the Parish Office, 806-655-3302.

Give Now Second
Collections(Offertory & Capital Campaign)

Event Staff Needed
With the addition of new facilities and a growing parish community,
we are now looking for a few individuals to join our Event Staff team.
To better support events held in our new spaces, we now require
an Event Staff member to be present during all rentals. This
ensures that any questions or issues that arise can be promptly
addressed by a knowledgeable staff person.
This is a paid position. Applicants must be 18 years of age or
older.
For more information, or to express interest, please contact Amber
at parish@stannsofcanyon.org or call the Parish Office at 806-
655-3302.

Around the Parish.......

    We’re excited to announce that we’ve transitioned to a new
and improved online giving system. This convenient and secure
option makes it easier than ever to support our parish and its
ministries.
     If you have any questions or need assistance, please don’t
hesitate to contact the Parish Office at 806-655-3302.
Thank you for your patience during this important upgrade.
We’re confident you’ll find the new system both user-friendly
and reliable!

We’ve Upgraded Our 
Online Giving Platform

                          Our new Senior Enrichment program
                           kicks off this Wednesday, June 4!! If
you are 60 years or older, we invite you to join us
from 10:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. in the Holy Family Room.
This week we will begin with an introduction to the
program, followed by a catered meal, door prizes
and games. For questions please call Marla Gales,
806-476-0204, or email sthelensoutreach@gmail.org 

Prayer for Travelers
Heavenly Father,
As our loved ones and fellow parishioners set out on
their journeys, we ask for Your guiding hand to be
upon them. Watch over all who travel—by land, sea,
or air—and keep them safe from harm. Grant them
peaceful and joyful experiences, and may they
recognize Your presence in the beauty of creation and
the kindness of others. Bring them safely to their
destinations and, in time, return them home
refreshed and renewed.
We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen.

St. Christopher, patron of travelers, pray for us.

As we gather on this 7th Sunday of Easter, we reflect on Christ's
continued presence among us as we await the coming of the Holy
Spirit. Today’s readings invite us into deeper unity, prayerfulness, and
mission, just as the disciples waited in the Upper Room.
“That they may all be one, as you, Father, are in me and I in you.” –
John 17:21
Let us remain united in faith and love, preparing our hearts for the
celebration of Pentecost next Sunday. This is a time to renew our
commitment to prayer, community, and service as we continue living
the joy of the Resurrection.
Parish Reminders:

First Wednesday Adoration will be held this week – come spend
time in the Lord’s presence.
Volunteers are needed for ice cream churn-off -- sign-up sheets are
in the narthex.

Come, Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful and kindle in them
the fire of your love!

mailto:identitycatholiccamps@gmail.com


There will be a "Money Jar" at each table. You simply vote with
your dollars. The table with the most money wins the “POPULAR
VOTE” and the bragging rights for raising the most money for St.
Ann's Youth!

Best overall (most money in that jar)
Judges choice
Best display

CHURN-OFFCHURN-OFF
ICE CREAMICE CREAM

Sunday, june 8, 6:30 - 8:00 pmSunday, june 8, 6:30 - 8:00 pm

How does the fundraiser part work?How does the fundraiser part work?

What are the prize categories?What are the prize categories?

and Youth Fundraiser



Saturday, May 24,
members of St. Ann’s KofC
council #7840 worked on
and completed 2 projects
for the DLJC Sisters (Sr.
Elizabeth Ann Dockery
pictured) at their residence
in Amarillo. A porch cover
and sprinkler system were
installed. Job well done,
brother Knights!

An Exemplification was conducted by St. Ann’s KofC
Council #7840 on May 19, 2025. Four new Knights were
welcomed into our council: Graden Long, Patrick
Hudson, Juan Vasquez and Javier Perez. Congratulations
to these men.
Thank you to the Exemplification team: Kevin
Rickwartz, Joe Shehan, Micah Schulze, Chris Canon, Paul
Miguel, Sr., Roger Cross and Dcn. Gabriel Rivas. Also
pictured is Grand Knight Rudy Fuentes, Jr. and Diocesan
Deputy Joe Lafuente

The same evening at the business meeting Diocesan Deputy Joe
Lafuente presented Grand Knight Rudy Fuentes, Jr. with the
Quick Start Honor Roll Award. The award comes from the Texas
State Council in recognition of Council #7840 meeting our state
charity goal early. Thank you, brother Knights, for your
dedicated service to the first principle of our order.

Our Knights Have Been Busy.......


